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RADIO REPORT
Each week, JAMA, the Journal of the American Medical Association produces a one-minute radio news package, and makes it available to stations free of charge at http://broadcast.jamanetwork.com
Producers can download mp3 versions of the packages, and are free to edit the pieces and/or use the actualities as best suits their stations’ needs.
This week’s package, embargoed until:

                     11:00 AM (ET) Tuesday, August 23, 2016 is:
“Reducing the High Cost of Prescription Drugs in the U.S.”
Radio script (TRT:55)
EMBARGO: 11:00 AM (ET) Tuesday, August 23, 2016
VO: THE UNITED STATES SPENDS MORE ON PRESCRIPTION DRUGS THEN ANY OTHER COUNTRY IN THE WORLD. A NEW STUDY APPEARING IN THE JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION EXAMINES THE REASONS FOR THESE HIGHER PRICES AND SUGGESTS POLICY CHANGES THAT COULD HELP CONTAIN THESE COSTS.  
“Drug companies are allowed to charge whatever the market will bear and that provides drug companies with market exclusivity. Another factor; when physicians choose to prescribe brand name drugs when an equally effective generic drug is available.” 
VO: DR. AARON KESSELHEIM AND HIS COLLEAGUES AT BRIGHAM AND WOMEN’S HOSPITAL REVIEWED THE MEDICAL AND HEALTH POLICY LITERATURE ON PRESCRIPTION DRUG PRICES IN THE U.S. 
“There have been a number of studies showing that when generic drugs enter the market that drug prices fall substantially. We need more education for physicians and patients about the implications of high drug prices on the delivery of care, and insuring that there is both reasonable periods of market exclusivity as well as adequate competition when those market exclusivity periods end.”  
CATHERINE DOLF, THE JAMA REPORT.

